





The Planning Officer Waverley Borough Council Western Planning Committee BY EMAIL

8 March 2022

Dear Sir

30 High Street (WA/2022/00628) - Comment

The Haslemere Society does not wish to object to this application. However, we note that the proposed elevations do not appear to state the proposed material. We would suggest the material should be timber or metal, ideally to match whichever material is used for the existing front ground floor window frames. The proposed door design could be a little more sympathetic as well. Perhaps copying another more sympathetic example on the High Street might be worth considering e.g. at Marley Flowers.

Yours Sincerely



S. Dullaway (on behalf of The Haslemere Society Planning Group)